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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Victoria Pletts OBJ2014/7710/P 21/01/2015  17:43:44 This application should be rejected on the grounds that the applicant does NOT have outright legal 

ownership of the land on which they propose to build. There is currently an ongoing legal dispute 

between the residents/owners of the mews and the applicant over ownership of the land. 

Furthermore, the building proposed would cause a huge amount of inconvenience to the current owners 

and residents.

11 St Paul's Mews

London
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